Covering letter
From:

Dr. Naveen Ramesh

Associate Professor

Department of Community Health

St. John’s Medical College

Bangalore 560034. Karnataka. India.

Email: drnaveenr@gmail.com
Phone: +91 94489 27400

To:
The Managing Editor 
International Journal of Occupational Safety and Health 
Email: ijosheditor@gmail.com
Respected,

We would like to submit our article titled “Screening for cervical dysplasia and reproductive tract infections among coffee plantation workers in Kodagu District, Karnataka, India” to be considered for publication under original article section of the International Journal of Occupational Safety and Health.
This article has neither been published nor under consideration for publication in any other journal. The undertaking by the authors and copyright transfer agreement form duly signed by the authors are also submitted along with the article.

Thank you and look forward to positive feedback.

Yours sincerely
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Dr. Naveen. R.

Corresponding author.

